    



STAGECOACH TOWNHOUSE ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
April 12, 2023
Via Zoom
  5:30pm
DRAFT

Board members present:  Alison Harris, Leah Prestwood, Deanna O’Mara & Kent Abernethy
Board member not present:  Don Young
Representing  management: Sue Hochreiter,  Hans Hochreiter 
The board met to discuss online/portal options. In a previous email Double H had sent the board a proposal for an online company called Condo Control. It was the one company that responded to Double H email. The Grand in Steamboat uses this and some board members reached out to them to get their opinion on how this works for them.

 In addition, Double H announced their retirement for July 2023.  It was suggested the board may be interested in looking at Lynx Property Mgmt as they are expanding their scope of work. The board decision was to work with an already established management company and will start looking immediately. It’s very possible the company they choose will have an online option. There’s no need for Double H to look at portal options. 
Next meeting   tbd

Meeting adjourned at 6:21pm.   
Respectfully submitted,

Sue Hochreiter

Association Mgr      
